
Being home more often because of COVID-19 will increase your energy bill and 
costs. There is help available.
If you are having trouble paying your bill, reach out to your 
provider early. (Their phone number is on your bill.)

A payment plan, to pay 
your bill over a longer 

time or make small 
regular payments. If you 
do this and stay on the 

plan, you won’t be 
disconnected.

If there are any 
Government rebates 

and concessions that 
can help you.

If they can offer you a better deal. If you haven’t changed your plan in a while, updating your plan could save you money.

If you have an issue with your energy provider, you can seek help from 
the energy ombudsman in your state or territory. You can find the phone 
number here: 
https://www.aer.gov.au/consumers/useful-contacts-for-customers

Feeling unwell? Call Healthdirect on 1800 022 511

For tips on saving energy at home, visit: energy.gov.au

What hardship support they can offer 
you. Many providers are offering extra 
support at this time and have staff 

who are trained to help.


